Meet and Greet
Rachel Yates

The Executive Search Committee and Presbytery Council
invite you to join us in welcoming nominee
Elder Rachel Yates
for the position of Presbytery Executive
at two upcoming receptions:

Monday, November 13 + 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.
Presbytery Office + 6767 W. Greenfield Avenue
(second floor of Tri-City Bank building)

Tuesday, November 14 + 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.
Grace Presbyterian Church, Beaver Dam
(prior to the presbytery meeting)

Elder Rachel Yates will be presented by the Council for election to the position

of Presbytery Executive at the November Presbytery meeting.
If the way be clear, she will begin her ministry on January 1.

Please take one of these opportunities to meet and greet Rachel prior to the election.

RSVP: Although not required, if you plan to attend one of the receptions,

please email Chris Halverson to help the hosts in their planning.

REGISTER here for the Presbytery Meeting.

Click here for more information about Elder Rachel Yates.
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